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Thursday 28th September 2023 
 
 
Dear families,  
 
Re: Private Music Lessons with BYMT  

 
At Hayes Primary, we are proud to offer a range of private music lessons to all pupils. 
 
Currently, instruments being taught privately are piano, guitar, drums and a range of other 
string, brass and wind instruments.  We advise that typically, piano works really well for 
children in Year 2 upwards and other instruments more suitable for older children.   
 
Children learn music in all year groups and begin to learn how to play an instrument in Year 
2, where they play the pBuzz, a young version of the trumpet and as they progress through 
the school, these skills are developed through other instruments in KS2 such as ukuleles and 
recorders. 
 
Children in all year groups are welcome to learn to play an instrument.  BYMT provide 
teachers who are experts in their field and highly experienced staff who have taught music to 
many other pupils of different ages. 
 
If your child is interested in learning an instrument, please visit the BYMT website.  All 
requests and enquiries can be made here and children can learn instruments during the 
school day.   
 
Lesson times vary and you can choose to have a 1:1 private lesson or as part of a pair.  There 
are a selection of options and times available.   
 
To register your interest, please visit BYMT.co.uk and access the request forms through the 
following links:  
BYMT.co.uk - Children & Young People - Learn an Instrument - Find School (enter Hayes 
Primary) then register interest based on the instrument. 
 
Having music lessons also opens up opportunities such as joining the school orchestra once 
the children reach Year 5.   
 
We are in the process of opening up our ‘Music Hub’ which will be a centre of excellence and 
celebrate all things music.  The rooms inside it will be well-equipped with high quality 
instruments and will be excellent learning spaces. 
 
Music is vital in developing the whole child and only supports the work we are doing here in 
our vision. 
 
 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs Moreton and Mr Mannoukas 
 
Music Leads 
 
 
 
 
 


